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Dear Professor Cui:

Thank you very much for visiting Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center at my
invitation, to give a demonstration of qigong. The purpose of this demonstration
was to familiarize a small group of our faculty with qigong practice. You had
been referred to us as a leading expert in the field. As you know, we are
developing the Cheng and Tsui Center for Integrative Care and are devising
clinical programs that will incorporate the best healing practices from around the
world.

Thank you very much for your gracious demonstration. We found it to be very
informative.

Sincerely,

Russell S. Phillips, MD
Chief, Division of General Medicine and Primary Care

Professor of Medicine, Harvard Medical School

330 Brookline Avenue, Yamins 111 ph (617) 667-4916
Boston, MA 02215 fax (617) 667-1370
rphillip@bidmce.harvard.edu
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